Dear Nick

After a gruelling 8 months marathon I have finally finished my tour of duty on Salvage Squad. Before I go I want to thank you for the extraordinary effort you put in to ensure the success of the Tank programme. I hope you enjoy it!

We all enjoyed our stay at Zouches Farm – The food was fantastic, I think you can visibly see Axel's waist increasing during the programme! And it was great fun messing around with the tanks.

It was a great pleasure to work with you.

Thank you once again for everything.

William Hicklin